THE UNIVERSITY OF ZAMBIA
OFFICE OF THE REGISTRAR

NOTICE TO THE GENERAL PUBLIC - CLOSURE OF THE
APPLICATION WINDOW FOR UNDERGRADUATE
ADMISSIONS FOR THE 2022/2023 INTAKE

We would like to announce to the General Public that the application window
for Undergraduate Admissions for the 2023 intake will close at 17:00 hours
on 17" October, 2022. This decision has been necessitated by the
announcement by the Higher Education Loans and Scholarship Board
(HELSB) that the closing date for applications for GRZ loans is 28" October,
2022.

Kindly note that this does not apply to programmes under the Institute of
Distance Education and the Graduate School of Business.

Please be guided accordingly.
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